
At the Stirling Council meeting on 2
nd

 May, the Proposed Local Development  

Plan was accepted unaltered BUT with the following resolution attached. 

The next stage of the LDP development is explained in 2.2 below with SC’s 

opinion of Fintry’s representations entered on the schedule 4 form q.v. 

 


